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In these difficult times mental health counseling is sought out and benefited from 

more than ever. Removing the barrier of state lines to allow services to be provided 

through telehealth throughout the nation will only greatly benefit those in need. I am 

in support of this bill.  

Stacey Guss LCSW 

 


